
Email from Director Gwen Wright to Property Owner on March 8, 2017 (Dr. Watkins, Dr. 
Blakey, and Ms. Marcia Coleman-Adebayo were sent copies as well): 
 
Per the message below, Dr. Watkins and Dr. Blakey no longer wish to negotiate with the Planning 
Department to participate in the review of the required archaeological work. Because of this, I can no 
longer ask you to delay having the work done. Please proceed with the work in time for a discussion 
with the Planning Board on or around April 20th (approximately two months from the February 23rd 
Planning Board meeting.) 

 


